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Developing Teacher Leaders for:

 Teaching Reading, Writing, and Critical Thinking with Powerful Primary Sources
Dear Colleagues, 

We are pleased to announce an opportunity for interested area teachers in English, ELA, Social Studies and Library / Media to apply for this unique grant funded project. 

We will provide materials, a small stipend for the summer dates, and payment to your district for your substitute costs during the two days we meet during the next school year. (Days are listed on pg. 2.)
Engaging students to read closely, to write in multiple genres, and to engage in critical thinking is often a challenge for teachers at every level. This grant funded project provides engaging, authentic replicas of primary sources from the Library of Congress. These primary source texts engage, intrigue, and inspire students of all ages to write, think, debate, and create their own compositions. Additionally, we will be exploring local historical resources and sites and we’ll be available to assist interested teachers with gathering other artifacts and planning for local field trips and guest speakers. Finally, this grant will provide each teacher with a simple, tech tool to take their students on virtual field trips through the use of a smart phone and a free, downloadable App: Google Cardboard.
Districts that send teams of 2 or more teachers OR applications that include a school library/media specialist, or curricula specialist, or local school or ISD literacy coach on their team will be given priority consideration.
Please let Jane and Toby know by email if you are interested by completing the application and emailing it to either one of us. Please make sure to have a conversation with your principal about the two days we will need to provide you with a substitute during the 2016-2017 school year. (Friday, October 14, 2016 and Friday, March 10, 2017) 
If you have any questions, please email Jane and Toby at email addresses below.
Space is limited so please let us know of your interest as soon as possible.
       Jane Garver jane@petoskeymuseum.org            
                  Toby Kahn-Loftus tobykahnloftus@gmail.com
	Little Traverse 
Historical Society
	Developing Teacher Leaders

 for Teaching: 
Reading, Writing, and Critical Thinking with 
Powerful Primary Sources
For Teachers and Librarians who serve Elementary, Middle School, and Secondary Students
	
Top of the Mitt is a Hybrid Project with 

Red Cedar Writing Project, MSU

and

North Central Michigan College


Today’s Date:______________________________________
Name:_____________________________________________________Years of Teaching Experience:________________
Home Address (with zipcode):_____________________________________Grades Currently Teaching:________________
Home or Cell Phone:________________________________ Subjects Currently Teaching___________________________
Current School:______________________________________________Grades Previously Taught:___________________
Address:__________________________________________ Subjects Previously Taught:___________________________
School Phone:______________________________________
Primary Email:______________________________________  

Teaching Certificate:___________________________________________________________________________________
Bachelor’s Degree:____________________________________________________________________________________
Subjects/ Institution/ Date Earned:________________________________________________________________________
Any additional degrees or certificates?_____________________________________________________________________
Name of your local newspaper__________________________________________________________________________
Meeting Dates 2016 – 2017         
Extended to July 1, 2016

June 1, 2016:

Applications due online to Jane Garver jane@petoskeymuseum.org
August 2-3, 2016:
Days 1 & 2: Launch days for the Project Work 




(Teachers earn a $100 per day stipend; $200 total)
October 14, 2016:
Day 3 of PD: Planning, Modeling, Sharing with colleagues 




(Grant pays your district for your substitute coverage: $100 per person)

March 10, 2017:
Day 4: Planning, Modeling, Sharing with colleagues;

June 2017: 

Online planning for participants who wish to submit a proposal to present at 




MCTE Fall Conference on Friday, October 20, 2017 in East Lansing.

August 1, 2017: 
Planning day for all participants to flesh out their own PD delivery in their own 




school communities; (Teachers earn a $100 each for a full day of PD work.)
October 20, 2017:
Debriefing and reflection dinner for all participants and their 






principals; this will be a way to honor each Teacher Leader.



Little Traverse Historical Museum 


and 


Top of the Mitt Writing Project 


Present: 


A Professional Development Series Sponsored by a Grant from the 


Library of Congress





For English, ELA and Social Studies


Teachers and School Library / Media Specialists in Elementary, 


Middle School, and High School









